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Effective July 1, 2020, the ERO SCAN Pro (OAE, OAE/Tymp) device 
is discontinued from the MAICO product line. The device will be 
supported and serviced on a best effort basis for the next five to 
seven years. 

 

 

The replacement OAE device is the ERO SCAN.   

 

 

The replacement tympanometry devices are the easyTymp and touchTymp series. 

                                              

 

Questions: 

For further information, please contact MAICO Diagnostics at 888.941.4201 or 
info@maico-diagnostics.com. 


